
Good Morning, 
 
The Office of the Vice President for Research is requesting e-mails of interest for the NSF 
"Natural Hazards Engineering Research Infrastructure 2015 - 2019 (NHERI)" funding opportunity 
(NSF 14-605). 
 
As per the NSF, an academic institution may submit up to two (2) proposals as the lead 
institution, but may not submit more than one proposal as the lead 
institution in any one of the following four proposal categories: 
1. Network Coordination Office (NCO), 
2. Cyberinfrastructure (CI), 
3. Computational Modeling and Simulation Center (SimCenter), and 
4. Experimental Facility (EF), which includes the Post-Disaster, Rapid Response Research 
(RAPID) Facility. 
 
See the following link for further details:  
http://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2014/nsf14605/nsf14605.htm 
 
This is a RAPID RESPONSE call.  If you are interested in submitting a proposal please send a one-
page statement of interest via e-mail to limited@unm.edu  by noon, Tuesday, October 28, 
2014.  Please distribute this notice to departments and individuals whom you believe would be 
interested.   
  
A required Letter of Intent to the agency is due on November 6, 2014.  The deadline for full 
proposals to the agency is December 3, 2014. 
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